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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Andrew Droter  

Address 
4644 Duley Drive 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
2404325832  

Email 
andydroter55@hotmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Please do NOT require face coverings! Let the people choose whether they want to wear a face covering or not when entering a 
business, church, etc. Many of our neighboring counties and states do not require face coverings. Charles county should NOT require 
face coverings! Continue to inform the public of the risk of Covid-19 and the effectiveness of the vaccines but please do not require 
face coverings any longer. The last time I checked, we still live in a free country where each person can make there own decision and 
decide what is best for themselves and their families. Let the individual person decide for themselves whether they want to wear a 
face covering or not when they are out in public.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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